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It's amazing to me that it is already the first of August! As
Sylvia Plath described it, August is the "odd uneven time"
nestled between the fading summer and birth of a new fall.
It is also a time for planning at the Agency as we take stock
on the quality of our parks and green spaces and the service
we provide to the community. One way we are striving to
improve our service to residents is that we have added an
on-call person for after hours Agency "emergencies" such as
broken sprinkler heads and security issues. To reach our
after hours staff, please call 801-380-0388. For any other
questions or concerns, please call our main office at 435-
882-6188 during business hours.

Stansbury Days
2oth and 21st
August 10th @
7:00 pm - Regular
Board meeting.
The office will be
closed on Sept.
6th for Labor Day
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August
Highlights

Message from the GM



Darin Jacobs has been our Master gardener
for the last six years. He is responsible for the
beautiful flowers throughout Stansbury Park.
Throughout his work experience, Darin has
accumulated experience in management,
knowledge in government regulations, and
compliance with various government
agencies. 
He is an asset to the Agency. In his new
position, he will oversee the day-to-day
operation of the agency. 

If you are planning to use your
boat/kayak, please make sure to have a
boat license at the lake. You can purchase
one at the Agency's office for $5.

This is the time of year when you hang on
and maintain. Plants are transpiring water
at a higher rate so look for droopy leaves
(wilt). Adjust your water accordingly. In
our current drought you may (and should)
be re-considering your plant selections to
get rid of high-water use varieties. Jordan
River Water Conservancy District (8215 S.
1300 W.) has a wonderful set of gardens
designed to give you ideas, and the “flip
the strip” program for implementing them.
Check them out!

Darin Jacobs
Master Gardener

 Due to dry conditions, the agency will
not provide a firework show during
Stansbury Days this year. We are
hoping to resume this tradition next
year, weather permitting.
We are excited to announce the
formation of a new library board. If you
are interested in serving on the library
board, please contact us at 435 882-
6188 or you can download an
application on our website starting on
Monday, August 9th.

Introducing our
new Operations
Manager

Non-motorized
Recreation Vehicle on the
Lake

Watering Tips

Notices:
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Main Phone Number: 435 882-6188
Event Coordinator: 435 249-0456
Golf Course: 435 882-4162
Cemetery: 435 840-2462

Our Summer Reading Program has
drawn to a close. Thank you to
everyone that participated. If you
still have a Reading Record, you can
turn it in anytime in August and pick
a free price book.
Library hours for August:
Monday, Tuesday, and Wednesday
Noon to 5:00 pm

Just a reminder that the Golf Shop is open
for everyone, even if you are not golfing.
We
carry many top brands, including Foot Joy,
Under Armour, Taylor Made, Ping, Titleist,
and U of U wear, to name a few. Please
come in and let us help you out. Our staff is
awesome, and they can assist you with all of
your golfing needs. 
The Pavilion at the Golf Course is available
to use, but it must be scheduled! Call the
Golf Shop to make sure it is available for the
time that you need. 
We can be reached at (435)-882-4162. We
look forward to seeing and hearing from you
in the Golf Shop!

Upcoming Events

Service Agency Directory

Stansbury Days Aug 20th
- 21st
Stansbury Club Champs
August 21-22
Summer Pool Closure
Sept 6th 

Stansbury Park Golf
Shop News

Stansbury
Park Library
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The pool is opened Monday - Friday from
12:30 pm to 5:00 pm for public swim. The
weekend and holiday hours are 12:30 pm -
6:00 pm for public swim.
The last swim lesson session will go from Aug
2 to the 12th.
Starting August 23rd, public swim will be
from 3:00 pm -5:00 pm.
The last day the pool will be opened will be
Sept 6th.
If you would like to schedule a private pool
event or sign up for swim lessons, please call
Holly at 435 249-0456.

The few storms that we recently experienced have been beneficial to the lake water
level and the lake is now almost at its normal level. And, as a reminder for those that
live on the lake, we will pick up any lake weed that is on your curb on Mondays and
Fridays. 
Weekly Lake Mowing Schedule

Adult Swim is on Tuesdays and
Thursdays from 5:00 pm - 6:00 pm. 
No adult swim on Aug 3rd.

Lake Update
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News from the Pool Deck


